
ANTI-BULLYING 
PRESENTATION 

 

WHEN 
Wednesday, April 20 
6:30 p.m. 
 
WHERE 
Lord Byng Elementary  
School Library 
 
DETAILS 
Larry Antrim, Richmond School District Coordinator for 
Counselling and Social Responsibility, will give an overview of 
the provincial & district ERASE Bullying approach, refer to the 
ACT social responsibility lessons, and talk about what parents 
can do to help build resiliency in their kids so they are better 
equipped to handle conflict when it occurs. The focus will be on 
proactive measures, not how to react to bullying. 

Having recently presented at the RDPA, Mr. Antrim has 

graciously agreed to an encore presentation on this much 
sought out, and relevant subject in today’s schools. 

Please join us for this informative night as our community 
comes together to learn about resources to better support a 
caring environment within our schools.  

No cost to parents at 
Lord Byng and adjacent 
schools.  
 
Feel free to invite 
family, friends and 
neighbours. 

 
REGISTRATION 
Pre-registration 
preferred but not 
required. 

 
CHILD CARE 
Complimentary child-
minding is available 
upon request. 

 
MORE INFO 
If you have any 
questions or need more 
info., please email 
angelaparsonsavon@ 
gmail.com 

 


